A TUALVE

REACH SVHC Statement, 219 Substances

Under the definition of the REACH regulations EC1907/2006, KZValve is a producer of “articles”. REACH requires article
suppliers to inform recipients if an article contains a Substance of Very High Concern (SVHC) in excess of 0.1% by weight. The
latest 219 substances restricted per REACH Regulation were last updated on July 8t 2021, in accordance to article 59(10) of the
REACH Regulation. The list can be found at:

http://echa.europa.eu/chem data/authorisation_process/candidate_list_table_en.asp

Based on the material content certification’s provided by KZValve’s suppliers, none of these substances are present in the
materials we use in our products, including packing and shipping materials. Therefore, KZValve products do not contain any of
these SVHC in excess of 0.1% by weight, and as such none of the aforementioned substances are imported at or above one tonne

per year.

KZValve will continue to comply with REACH requirements and notify customers of any change in article content.

EFFECTIVE DATE: 9/24/2021

Signed by Tim Heins, General Manager




